
                                     STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE:   April 28, 2015     
 
RE:  700 Eaton and 704 Eaton Street(permit application #7376) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Urban Forestry Manager,  
                     City of Key West 
 
An application was received for the removal of (1) Royal Poinciana tree 
located on the property line equally.  A site inspection was done on 
April 13, 2015 and documented the following: 
 
Tree Species: Royal Poinciana (Delonix regia):                                                                                                

                     



 



 



 
 
View looking down into the main trunk—hollow with decay all the way down 
to ground. 

 
                          
Diameter: 37.6”  
Location:  60%    
Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 30% (heavy canopy with sprawling branches, major decay in 
main trunk and hollow).   
Total Average Value = 63%   
Value x Diameter =  23.6 replacement caliper inches 

 
Tree is located on the property line between 700 and 704 Eaton St, 
therefore, ownership is shared. 
 
 
 



Additional Photos of Tree (June 23, 2015) 

 



 



 



  



 



 

 

Application 

 

 

 










